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No. The benefits do not outweigh the negatives. The results for patients like me will 
be fewer choices of medicine along with a higher price. Testing would have to be 
significantly cheaper for me to support this bill. Otherwise you're effectively killing 
our version of microbrews. Please don't limit my medicine, limit my access, or 
increase the price.


